REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC.

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENTCE

Remington JPETERS

“CONFINE YOUR LETTER TO ONE SUBJECT ONLY"”

May 3, 1883

TO: K.D. GREEN
FROM: E.F. SIENKIEWICZ

RE: BARBARA LEFFLER - PRESIDENTIAL LETTER

In regards to your inguiry, the reference customer complaint
concerning firing on safety switch release on her Model 700 was
investigated. oOur Arms Service Department could not duplicate
the incident,

The sear lift was sufficient to allow the trigger connector to _
properly relocate under the sear safety cam with the safety switch
in the null position. The connector did have excessive vertical
movement on the trigger but this would not have caused the al-
ledged incident.
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